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oversee academic activities such as admissions, examinations,
dissertation evaluations, viva-voce, convocations, seminars, and
workshops. The Director also constitutes several standing and ad-hoc
committees to provide recommendations to the statutory authorities
of the Institute for their consideration and approval.
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6.2 - Strategy Development and Deployment

6.2.1 - The institutional Strategic plan is effectively deployed

The setting of the Project Support Cell (PSC) is one of the
Institute’s strategic plans. After its establishment, all activities
of the research projects are institutionalized and streamlined. The
objectives of PSC are to maintain proper records of research
projects that are undertaken for various funding agencies and to
manage the funds in one centralized account to have proper tracking
of all Statement of Expenditure and Utilization Certificates. The
PSC examines and processes all the administrative and finance-
related files of the research projects in the Institute awarded
through internal and external funds. For the Institute-funded
projects, the Academic Council approves them and the Accounts
Section places the same as an agenda item in the Standing Finance
Committee and later on to be placed in the Executive Council meeting
for approval. The PSC also looks after the work of the International
Relations Cell (IRC). The main objective of IRC is to facilitate
academicexchange/collaboration between IIPS and foreign
Universities/research institutions. This Cell also facilitates
foreign students to come to IIPS for various courses. PSC also looks
after the academic exchange, collaboration, and MoUs with the
universities/research institutions within India. The PSC is the
custodian of all the files approved by the Director.
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6.2.2 - The functioning of the institutional bodies is effective and efficient as visible from policies,
administrative setup, appointment and service rules, procedures, etc.

The Institute being a deemed university is governed by the rules and
regulations provided in its Memorandum of Understanding and byelaws.
Duties and responsibilities of various entities such as General
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